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Date:   February 22, 2018 
 
To:   Interested Parties 
 
From:   City of Placerville 
Subject:  Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Upper Broadway 

Bike Lanes (including Upper Broadway Pedestrian Connection) Project 
 

The City of Placerville (City) has prepared an Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) 
to evaluate the potential environmental effects of the Upper Broadway Bike Lanes (including Upper 
Broadway Pedestrian Connection). The proposed project is located on Broadway in the City of 
Placerville, in El Dorado County, California. The project proposes to construct bicycle facilities along 
Broadway between approximately Schnell School Road and Jacquier Road/Point View Drive, with 
minor signing and striping to connect to the El Dorado Trail at each end, and strategically located 
sidewalks, additional pedestrian improvements, and select transit facilities.    
 
The City has prepared a Draft IS/MND in accordance with the requirements of the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the State CEQA Guidelines. The Draft IS/MND identifies 
potentially significant impacts related to: biological resources, cultural resources, and tribal cultural 
resources. All impacts are reduced to less-than-significant levels with implementation of 
recommended mitigation measures.  
 

The Draft IS/MND is being circulated for public review and comment for a 30-day period beginning 
on Thursday, February 22, 2018 and ending on Friday, March 23, 2018. The Draft IS/MND may be 
reviewed at the City’s website: https://www.cityofplacerville.org/upper-broadway-bike-lanes 
 
Please send written comments on the Draft IS/MND to Rebecca Neves, City Engineer, City of 
Placerville, Engineering Division, 3101 Center Street, 3rd Floor, Placerville, CA 95667. Comments 
may also be sent via e-mail to: rneves@cityofplacerville.org.  For e-mailed comments, please 
include the project title in the subject line, attach comments in MS Word format, and include the 
commenter’s U.S. Postal Service mailing address. 
     

Sincerely, 
 

     
     

Rebecca Neves, P.E., QSD/P 
City Engineer 
City of Placerville 


